
 
Criminal Record and Vulnerable Sector Check 

 
March 8, 2020 
 
To: Coaches currently with Didsbury Minor Hockey Association; 
 
 
Please be advised that the Didsbury Minor Hockey Board has made it mandatory that all 
coaches now need a current Criminal Record and Vulnerable Sector Check for the 2020/21 
Hockey Season.   
 
Once you have completed/received yours, please bring the original and a photocopy of it to 
your team manager. Once your team manager confirms the photocopy is the same as the 
original. The Team Manager will then give the copy to the Didsbury Minor Hockey Registrar for 
filing. Our copy will be destroyed once your child is no longer a member of the Didsbury Minor 
Hockey Association and/or if your Check is older than 3 years.  
 
Please complete and have handed in by no later than November 15, 2020. 
 
 
 
Please complete a Criminal Record Check and Vulnerable Sector Check for  
 
_________________________________ coach for the Didsbury Minor Hockey Association.  

Print name 
 
 
 
Your check can be completed at the Didsbury RCMP Detachment during regular office hours. 
Monday-Friday 8am-4pm – 2425 19th Street Didsbury AB. 
 
Please take this letter with you for reference to apply for your criminal record check. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation, 
 
 
Rick Phillips 
President  


